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Sent: 19 October 2009 09:11
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Admin.

To Planning Admin.

Thank you for sending us details of three outstanding planning applications which arrived on 17/10 and were
considered at our planning committee meeting on Sunday 18/10 with the following response:-

HATFIELD LONDON COUNTRY CLUB S6/2009/1877FP

We consider this to be contrary to Green Belt poicy and housing policy. The housing survey in 2008 revealed
the urgent need for affordable housing in the area, yet we are presented with proposals to demolish 2
\ \z\ “working cottages” and replace them with a single large executive mansion. Unacceptable, unsustainable
\/ and corroding of community life. If the developer wishes to collate the footprint and build 4 affordable homes,

we might consider it.
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